
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: Karen Givens

Affiliation: Compact Office

Contact Email: kgivens@insurancecompact.org

Contact Phone Number: (402) 620-4142

Request is For: Amendment to Existing Standard

Section and subsection(s) of Uniform Standard if applicable: Expand the categories of 

what is considered a qualifying event under Section 3(3) of the Additional Standards of 
Waiver of Surrender Charge Benefit.

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: Expand the qualifying event 

conditions recognized under the uniform standard to include situations covering at 
least home displacement and other financial hardship situations and any other 
conditions or situations that may be beneficial to annuity consumers.

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: The Compact has received waiver benefits for qualifying 



events that are not specifically  identified under the uniform standards as qualifying 
events.  As they are not identified as a qualifying event under the standard, the 
Compact has not been able to review the benefits.  When there is no charge associated 
with the benefit, it is truly a consumer benefit to have a way to withdraw money from 
their annuity without being assessed charges.  Expanding the qualifying events 
identified in the standard would allow companies to offer these consumer benefits that 
could be filed and reviewed through the Compact.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? No


